Update: June 9, 2015

The legal team continues to obtain documents and further the investigation.

The investors committee (Dan Tait-Jamieson, Michael Connor and Chris Lee) will meet with the legal
team in Wellington on June 18.

We will communicate what we learn.

Nine hundred investors have now contacted us, with their addresses, of whom 860 have contributed
cheques, ensuring the investigation will be fully funded.

Those who wish to be contacted with information that cannot be published on our website are
welcome to refresh our records and, especially, advise us of their email address.

Our receipts for the money received should be emailed out within the next few days.



